
From: Gretchen Davis
To: Lindsay Hirsh
Subject: Board Approval of Building 10
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 2:43:18 PM

Lindsay,

The Pines BOM has approved the Building 10 exterior remodel dated July 7, 2024.  This is
new hardie siding, metal accents, and new windows.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Sincerely,

Gretchen G. Davis, President

The PInes at Keystone HOA
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